
The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, March 3, 
2022 in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 
 

 PRESENT: JoAnn Clark, Chair 
Mirchelle Enright, Interim Vice Chair 

   Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 
 
 
 

 The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:30 A.M. A 
moment of silence was observed.   
 
 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on February 10th, 
2022 having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 
 

Registrar presented Board with the list of Officers of 
Election that have accepted their appointments in February. 
Registrar noted that many Officers have yet to be re-appointed 
because many were out of town or unable to make it in the office. 
Chair moved to accept the Officers, secretary seconded the motion, 
and it was unanimously approved. A list of the Officers is hereto 
added to these minutes. 

 
Registrar updated Board about the redistricting process. Our 

clearance request has been sent to the Office of the Attorney 
General, and we are waiting for approval before we can proceed.  
 

Registrar and Board discussed the Risk Assessment Plan for 
information technologies used in the office. Registrar created the 
plan in compliance with the Locality Election Security Standards, 
(LESS). Discussion centered around which procedures and policies 
we can implement now, and what resources we will need to fully 
activate the plan.  
 
 Board adjourned the meeting after unanimously agreeing to 
meet again at 10:30, April 7, 2022.  
  
                         _____________________________             
                         Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
 
_________________________ 


